Oct. 4, 1983

⟨Speaker name⟩
⟨speaker address⟩
⟨speaker city,state,zip⟩

Dear (speaker first name):

Thank you for making our Third Annual Convention a great success. We had over 400 people register for the conference and the compliments we received on the quality of the program were overwhelming. This was in no small part due to your participation and contribution and for this we are grateful and appreciative.

OAs you know we are trying to build a mechanism and forum by which applied behavior analysts can begin to influence state policy. By bringing well respected nationally known behavioral researchers to Florida we hope to demonstrate to state officials that our field has a great deal to offer to the human services and that our research base gives us insight into longstanding problems of service delivery.

Thanks again for coming and for your help and interest. I am enclosing a copy of our flyer in the hopes that you might wish to join the organization. As a member you will be added to our mailing list to receive the FABA Quarterly, announcements of future conferences, the call for papers, etc.

Sincerely,

Jon S. Bailey, Ph.D. Secretary/Treasurer